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As previously communicated, an Ad Hoc Committee of the Board of Trustees has been meeting

to review the Mac for Palestine student proposal regarding divestment. The committee held

listening sessions over the past several weeks and is reviewing written feedback submitted by

members of the community. The committee appreciates the thoughtfulness, passion, and

respect with which members of the Macalester community have engaged to provide feedback

and input. The Mac for Palestine proposal portal on the college website includes the student

proposal, the report from the Social Responsibility Committee (SRC), and a link to a form where

members of the community can provide feedback to the committee. The feedback form will

remain open through Friday, October 11.

The Board of Trustees wishes to thank those who provided input during this process. The Ad

Hoc Committee is continuing its work to review the proposal and will update the community

when there is new information to share. The Board hopes to announce a final decision by the

end of the fall semester.

https://www.macalester.edu/trustees/mac-for-palestine-proposal-portal/

